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: \ Friday 31st July | Week 2 Term 3
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Dear Parents and Carers,
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Important Dates

Week 2 has been action packed and it is great to see so many
students proud of their achievements!

Friday 31st July Hygiene practices are still being encouraged and supported in all
areas of the school. Enhanced cleaning is still being undertaken.
Around the school we are promoting hand washing and the use of
hand sanitiser. Please continue to follow physical distancing

Aspire applications close

Wednesd th A t . . .. .

ednesday 5th Augus guidelines when waiting to collect children.
P&C Meeting This week we welcomed back the Hear our Heart Ear Bus Project.
Stage 3 Excursion Thank you to all the families who supported the Hear Our Heart bus.
Excurﬁi%nhast’een A gentle reminder to fill out your canteen orders with your child’s
cancelle

name and the break time it is required.

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Wednesday 5th August at
5:30pm. If you would like the link for Zoom, please email or phone the
school office.

Next P & C Meeting

Wednesday 5th August
5:30pm Next week we look forward to celebrating Education Week. This year
ol . the theme is ‘Learning Together'. It's a theme that reflects on an
ease see “News from the . R .
P&C” advertisement for details! incredible year for NSW public school students, staff and parents, and

the partnerships that have been strengthened in response.

The theme of our Scholastic Book Fair held this week was Curious
Creatures, Wild Minds! Thank you for supporting our book fair at
Dubbo West Public School. Mrs Mansell and the library team were
popular this week!

Please keep an eye on our E njoy your weekend!
school app for regular

updates and information.

Nicci Willis
Relieving Principal
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2021 Dubbo College Aspire Program Application for Year 7

Welcome to the application for entry to Dubbo College 2021 Year 7 Aspire Program

Dubbo College Aspire program is designed to provide a learning environment where students can undertake
challenging activities, have opportunities for creativity, identify and develop their strengths and encouraged to
achieve academic excellence.

To apply for the 2021 Aspire Program, please complete this application, ensuring all details are correct. If a question
or field does not apply, please enter N/A. Please ensure parent/carer details, contact information and addresses at
your primary school and entered here are the same.

Applications Open: 20 July 2021
Application Close: 31 July 2021

Selection Criteria

* Strong academic performance across a range of subjects with developed literacy and numeracy skills
* High level of self-motivation

* Positive attitudes to school and learning, including homework

* Ability to work in a team in learning situations

* Positive behaviours which enhance learning

Applications will be considered by a panel of staff from Dubbo College. This consideration includes
recommendations from Year 6 teachers and may include further consultation with them if necessary.

Aspire Application Web link:
Year 7 2021

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P5XVX6Q




Dubbo West
Public
School

Where
Individuals Matter

Attention
Kindergarten 2021 Parents in West Dubbo & Delroy Park

Starting School in 2021
at Dubbo West Public School

Call to ask about a school tour for an opportunity
to see our beautiful school facilities and ask
questions about our school programs.
KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION PROGRAM & INFORMATION SESSION
starting 28th October 2020

Classroom visits, meet the teachers and hear about getting ready for schoo

Please call in at the School Office for an

enrolment form or phone us on 68823086.

* Waiting list applications for Preschool 2021 are now open *



Look what’s been happening at Dubbo West Public School
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Today is my super dooper proud
teacher moment. RJ got up on the
giraffe unicycle with his next
mission to achieve the 6 foot
giraffe unicycle.

5/6 H were so excited to watch
him achieve this.

Well done RJ! - Mrs Harris




Congratulations to Zachary Elbourne-Binns for obtaining a Banner Award at our

assembly today for receiving 45 Achievement Awards!!

News from the P&C

Our next General Meeting will be held on the 5™ August 2020 at 5:30pm via
Zoom. Please message the school on the app to receive the link if you would
like to attend.

Currently we have the following position available on the P&C:
Vice-President (2")

Secretary

If you would like to find out a little bit more about these roles or what the P&C
does and the role it plays in the school community, please send a message via
the app or call the school and a member of the P&C will gladly answer any of
your questions.




News from the Canteen

The new menu is in full swing, have you noticed the new items? What
do you think of them? We would love to hear your feedback at the
Canteen.

We have planned the Terrific Tuesday Specials for the rest of the
Term. Here is what to look out for:

Week 3 — Angry Bird Burger Meal Deal

Week 4 — Spag Bol Meal Deal

Week 5 — Pizza Sub Meal Deal

Week 6 — Taco with a Twist Meal Deal

Week 7 — Spag Bol Meal Deal

Week 8 — Angry Bird Burger Meal Deal

Week 9 — Mac & Cheese Meal Deal

Week 10 — Chicken Fingers Meal Deal

All Terrific Tuesday specials consist of a hot food serving with a choice
or water or milo and popcorn or frozen stick all for only $5. Orders
can be placed on the app and at the canteen window.

Angry Birds Burger Meal Deal

1x Homemade Chicken Schnitzel Burger with Mayo
1x 250m| Water or Milo
1x Popcorn or Frozen Stick

We are looking at growing our Team — again!!! We are looking for a
passionate, dedicated, and driven Canteen Manager to work 30 hours
per week on a permanent part-time basis. The ideal person would
have some experience working in a canteen experience and be able
to work with and inspire a small eager team. You would need to have
a valid Working with Children’s Check, Police Clearance Check and
Department of Education Clearance Check (or willing to obtain on). If
you are interested, or know someone who is, please contact the P&C
Association be email : dubbowestpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
before 15 August 2020



mailto:dubbowestpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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